
The United States thanks the Secretariat for the invitation to provide written inputs on the 
note entitled “Contribution of the United Nations Environment Assembly to the High-Level 
Political Forum on Sustainable Development.”  We offer the following general comment: 
  

• We found the document to be longer and more detailed than necessary in conveying 
the contributions of the outcomes of UNEA to the overarching environmental 
perspective of sustainable development.  We believe that a shorter report that 
more directly ties to UNEA-4 outcomes and language that was agreed by all member 
states would be more impactful in the HLPF process. 

  
Thank you. 
  
Dan Carl 
 


